

LIVE IN PERSON

Joint Use Playground
Harbordale Elementary School

Convention Center and Hotel
Update

March 1 Meeting 7:00 pm

Police Sub Station In Harbor Shops 1815 Cordova Road Suite B207 Take the elevator by the KOI Restaurant to the second floor



For information about the Joint Use Playground Program

Let's start talking about the design and programing of the school playground on SE 16th Street as it becomes available for neighborhood use



For a video of the Convention Center and Hotel Project

When we get past the dust and the trucks and the noise we will see enhanced public open space at the Intercostal

Meeting Agenda

Meeting Called to Order 7:00 pm Police Sub Station at Harbor Shops

Meet and Greet at 6:30 PM Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting Community Support Police Report

Introduction of Guests

Mr. Enrique Sanchez, Deputy Director Parks and Recreation

City of Fort Lauderdale

Mr. Trevor Fisher, Director Broward Public Works Department

Convention Center Update

President's Report

Update on the Lease of FDOT Property under the 17th Street bridge

Update on the Quay Project

Update on Hybrid Meetings

Treasurer Report

Membership 2023

Committee Reports

Green Your Routine

Old Business

Guy Harvey Art Work

Intersection at Cordova and Se 15th Street

Safety on SE 15th Street

New Business

Agenda for the Coming Year

Open Forum for Questions

Commissioner Warren Sturman Newsletter

District 4 Newsletter February Edition



Reimagining Huizenga Park

Commissioner Sturman is responding to residents' concerns about the reimagining of Huizenga Park. He was instrumental in including several provisions present in the final lease agreement for the park, which was approved at the January 24th meeting. These provisions include rezoning the area as a park, reducing noise, and mandating a traffic study of SE 1st Ave.

Edgewood & Pickleball Courts

Commissioner Sturman continues to work with residents of Edgewood as well as the applicant for the building of pickleball courts. He is working to make sure that residents' concerns, such as hours of operation, entrance and exit, noise, and the relocation of the recycling center will be resolved in the site planning process.



Neighbor Support Night



Neighbor Support Night will be held at City Hall on February 16 at 5:30 P.M. Come to learn about career opportunities and meet & greet with city officials and first responders. Kids are welcome, and they will be able to climb aboard emergency response & utilities vehicles!

Public-Private Partnerships



Commissioner Sturman was instrumental in adding the review of the Public Private Partnership (P3) process to the Commission's 2023 priorities. The Commission subsequently tasked the City Attorney with proposing policies to make the process for reviewing unsolicited proposals more transparent and providing opportunities for the community to weigh in on public purpose.

You can donate your dues on line with PayPal or a Credit Card.





Better yet come to our meetings and join in person.



You can learn all about the City of Fort Lauderdale's sustainability effort and find more opportunities to help by going to the City's official portal for all things green

Green Your Routine

You can volunteer for one of the many Harbordale Green Your Routine Events by contacting us here

I want to volunteer for Green Your Routine

Harbordale Civic Association | P.O. Box 460416, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

Unsubscribe presidenthca@comcast.net

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bycontacthca@harbordale.orgpowered by

